
 

 

 
 
 

31st January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

     

                                           Oliver Performance - Ashmole Academy  

 

All pupils in Key Stage 2 have been invited to Ashmole Academy on Tuesday 6th 

February 2024 to watch their annual performance.  

 

This year they are putting on the musical OLIVER! 

 

We are very excited that years 3,4, 5 and 6 will get to see the show - we will walk 

across the school field in the morning. We will be back in school as normal for lunch, 

therefore, a packed lunch will not be needed.  

 

Please ensure that all pupils have a warm coat for the short walk as they will feel cold 

once we leave the Ashmole Academy hall following the performance.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Toal  

Assistant Head Teacher and SENCo 

  
 


